
Ref: GC/04/022023 Dated 18th Feb 2023 : Seeking inputs on Sports Infrastructure in UwC 

  

Respected Residents of Uniworld City, 

  

This is in continuation of our earlier communication Ref GC/02/022023 regarding having some 

infrastructure for cricket pitches in UwC. Post the ask for cricketing pitches – and various feedbacks 

from the community, further discussions of the AOA team with Sports Association – there is an updated 

proposal to look at that includes several other sports infrastructure improvements. We hence seek your 

views on the following revised matter:  

  

The asks are summarized hereunder 

1.     Proposal of two Cricket pitches – as shared earlier – The pitches will be temporary laid 

structures with removable nets towards Harmony Side as per layout and proposal received from USA 

that is enclosed herewith. 

2.     Removable fencing at Vista Grounds – towards Vista 5 & 6 (Like the pond side barricades 

that are already in place. This is to ensure safety of cars and pedestrians while a game is played.   

3.     Revamp of the Lawn Tennis Courts– removal of present surface and resurfacing with Polymer 

/ paints and other chemicals. Please refer the proposal document for details 

4.     Development of Infrastructure Regulation and Usage Regulations by USA in Consultation 

with AOA, which encompasses 

a.     Residents of UwC, and Coaching matters for Cricket, Football, Tennis and any other sports 

b.     Coaches to maintain provide all details of their students to USA and AOA, and coaching being 

limited to UwC residents only 

c.     Clearance of CAM charges as a pre-condition to avail coaching 

d.     Coaching fees to be supervised and regulated. 

The Cost of development of such infrastructure shall be borne completely by the Uniworld Sports 

Association with due consent and guidance of AOA. 

  

We request you to kindly grant your consent and feedback on each of the above areas in this matter in 

the embedded Google Form. You are requested to provide your inputs by Wednesday, 

22nd February by 11:59 pm (23:59 Hrs.) 

  

The AOA would like to go ahead with this proposal received from USA unless the same is 

objected by the majority members through this google form. It may be noted that logins with 

registered emails will only be considered valid. 

  

https://forms.gle/PbHRRSxXKHmhG8f16 

 

Thanks and Regards, 

For Kolkata Uniworld City Apartment Owners Association (KUCAOA),  

TEAM UNIZEN 

 

Encl.: Proposal from USA 

https://forms.gle/PbHRRSxXKHmhG8f16

